Gleraniamania

Planting Since 1972

A Publication of the San Diego Geranium Society
The San Diego Geranium Society meets the Second
Tuesday of the month, 7 p.m., in Room 101 of the
Casa Del Prado in Balboa Park.

Meetings are Free! All Welcome!

Presidents Message

Well - it’s show time again - and time to show off
your beautiful geraniums! If you’re setting up a
display, room 101 will be open at 8am on Friday
morning. We will have a floor plan at the next
meeting so you can pick your spot. We will require
lots of help Friday morning when the plants are
delivered. Don’t forget to include my silhouettes in
your displays. I will bring them to the meeting.
Let’s make this a show to remember!

Jack Ohmstede/President

Show and Sale -
Things to Think About

Our Show and Sale is THE most important event of
our year - and we need every member to participate
in some way. EVERY member should have at least
one plant that can be displayed at the Show - so take
a look in your garden and see which plant you’d like
to show off, and be sure to have it there on Friday.
If you can’t be there Friday, talk to another Club
member about having them take it for you.

We will need people to work the Show/Sale on
Saturday and Sunday. If you’re not going to be at
the next meeting, be sure to let someone on the
Board know which day you will be coming to help.

We will need food for those who are working all
three days - so please sign up (or let a Board
member know) for what you will be bringing on the
day you are working.

We need bags and boxes for our customers - you
can stuff shopping bags with newspaper and bring
them with you to the meeting - or you can bring
them with you on Friday if you’re coming to help
set up. Remember that we’re looking for small
boxes to fit inside the red bags we’ll have for sale -
Fancy Feast boxes are perfect - Cup of Soup boxes
are a bit tight, but work, too.

Tell your friends, family and neighbors about our
Show and Sale! We need everyone to spread the
news!

Next Meeting:
May 10, 2016

BEHEY

Don’t forget to -
Bring snacks to share -
Bring Cuttings from your Garden -

Bring a plant for “Show and Tell”
Membership Roster

We’re still working on our new Roster.
If you haven’t been photographed yet,
please come to this meeting ready to have
your photo taken!
REMINDER:
Our Dues are DUE at this meeting!
Show and Sale Dates:
Saturday, May 14 - Sunday, May 15
Theme:
“Geranium Z00”

SDGS Officers
and General Contact

President - Jack Ohmstede
jackohm@att.net
Vice President - Gloria Barry

frontandcenterstudios@hotmail.com
Treasurer - Brenda Archer
leocat25@cox.net
Secretary - Cathy Miller
dlmcym@cox.net




“Geranium Zo0o0”

Think about our theme - and come up with a creative way to display your
geraniums using that theme. Here are some ideas -

GeraniAviary
(This one’s taken!)
Create an area using birds as accent pieces!

Going APE for Geraniums!
Use monkeys/apes in your display

Just LION around in my Geranium Patch!

WMT-H"

Panda Pelargoniums
E...II Go crazy with all things Panda!

Ivy Geraniums Slithering Through the Garden

Use lions/tigers in your display

If you like snakes - this is for you!

South African Safari
g Have a collection of plants from South Africa? Go for it!

Hip - Hip - Hooray for Geraniums!
I see a line of dancing hippos in pink tutus!

Have fun - use animals creatively - show off your plants!



